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I strongly oppose SB 1153.  This bill is overreaching and will harm our agricultural 

communities.  In areas such as the Klamath Basin, there is already an over 

abundance of environmental and tribal oversight and review masked as a thinly 

veiled power play. 

Without a healthy agricultural community, which relies on water, Oregon will strictly 

be a place of homelessness and poverty.  We saw what the same oversight did to the 

timber industry, let's learn from that and not continue to push these over-regulated 

bills!! 

 


